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I am a resident of Moss Vale and I am concerned about the impact on our community regarding the expected 
increase in heavy vehicle traffic through Argyle Street as well as the Illawarra Highway. 

I am also concerned that possible pollution could be carried with westerly winds directly to my property and 
impact my health and amenity. 
 

 




